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For the last few years we’ve been working with temporary and part time employees at 
the Waste Water Treatment Plant.  Caleb Mixel filled that role until last week, when he 
took a position out of state.   
 
After having conversations with Alan and the rest of the staff, it is the recommendation 
that we fill that position with a full time employee more focused on the lab side of the 
work.  This is due to the new requirements in our NPDES discharge permit which 
requires new testing for phosphorus and other effluent standards which has increased 
our lab workload.   
 
Tonight I present Macon Shroyer, who recently graduated from Ball State with a degree 
in Chemistry and has spent the last 2 years working for the Muncie Sanitary district in 
the lab on weekends.   Macon has a strong knowledge of the testing procedures and is 
qualified to start on day one running most of the lab operations that we are now required 
to perform.    
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